
Dear Sirs,  
 
Osborne Energy Limited has reviewed the proposed changes for the calculation of ECO scores using 
RdSAP / SAP methodology. 
 
We would ask for time scales to be included in any adjusted guidance so that any calculations / 
installations carried out under the original release of ECO Supplier Guidance will continue to be valid 
and for installers not to be held liable for erroneous registrations under the revised guidance.   With 
the closure for responses declared as 20th June 2013 it would be advisable to implement the changes 
towards the end of July thus allowing for adjustments to be made by relevant suppliers.  
 
Overall, Osborne Energy Limited supports the suggested proposal in full.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Yours sincerely 
Nicole Barrett 
Compliance Officer 


